
 

 

Galway Regatta 2023 

Advance Notice – 8X+ Events 

 

Unfortunately, due to safety concerns, Galway Regatta will not be 

offering any 8X+ events at this year’s regatta.  

Following discussions with the Umpires at the start, in launches and 

the Regatta committee, it has been decided not to offer any events in 

this category. 

We know this may upset clubs and rowers but its for their own safety 

that we make this decision. The crews were simply finding it too 

difficult to not only get on the stakeboats but generally back them into 

the start area, especially with the cross wind that can happen at the 

regatta starting area. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Galway Regatta Committee 


